
      
 
Dear Families, 
We begin the year giving thanks to God for our safe return to Ltyentye Apurte. We ask God to bless our 
school year and to help us all become the best people and the best learners we can be. Our Beginning of 
the Year School Mass is this Wednesday 20th February at 11.30am in the Church. All welcome to join us. 
God bless, Deb 

  
 

        
 

 
 
Please note that if your child turns up at home during the day, it is NOT because we have sent them 
home. We NEVER send students home. If there is trouble we work through it at school and ask families 
to come in and talk to us. 
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Music Lessons 
Music lessons with Donovan began this week. He is 
teaching groups of students on Wednesdays. This is 
an excellent opportunity for our students to learn 
from one of our talented local musicians. We are 
grateful to AAAC for providing this opportunity.  
 

The Parramatta Eels visited Ltyentye Apurte last 
week. They talked to us about healthy living and 
taught us some rugby drills on the Oval. They were 
wonderful and our students had a great time. 


